





Tell your friends and family and join us for a great event! Annual tree lighting is Friday, November 30 at 6:30 pm following Santa's arrival!



Caring foster parents are desperately needed in Philadelphia and Bucks County.

Would you like to know more?

Contact Tabor at 215-842-4800 and ask for Donnique Bell or Lorenzo Shedrick.

Congratulations and best of luck to the Woods employees and community members who are participating in the inaugural Woods and Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine Master of Science (MS) in Non Profit Leadership and Population Health Management Cohort!





Congratulations to Woods Trustee, Ron Davis, Chief Diversity Officer at Parx Casino, who received the Philadelphia NAACP Corporate Citizen Award. Ron is pictured here with Donna Brazille, Author, Commentator and Former Head of the National Democratic Committee.